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Dear Parents,
A very warm welcome to all our children and families in Garden Class!

It is going to be an exciting year, filled with interesting and fun learning activities that will encourage your child to
blossom, grow and make friends with children from around the world. Please ensure that you regularly visit the DBIS
Hub, as important information will be posted there.

The Garden Team

Welcome, I'm Helen Reid, the Garden class teacher. Originally from England, | completed my degree at Leeds
University and my Postgraduate Certificate in Education at the University of Central England. With 20 years of
experience teaching Early Years and Primary-aged children, | bring a wealth of knowledge and passion to the
classroom. My husband also teaches at DBIS, and we have been living in Hong Kong with our 3 children, Jack, Rosie,
and William, for 14 years. | am fully committed to supporting your children on their learning journey at DBIS.

My name is Liaoliao Liang, and | am excited to take on the role of Education Assistant in Garden class for the second
year. With a decade of experience living in both China and Hong Kong, as well as spending time in the United States
and England, | bring a wealth of diverse experiences to this position. | am eager to lead and inspire the children, and |
am looking forward to a fantastic year ahead.

We're really excited about this time of year and can't wait to get to know all of our Garden families. Please feel free
to get in touch with us if you have any questions.

Kind Regards,

Mrs Helen Reid
hreid@dbis.edu.hk



